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Cavotec SA announced today that the trial involving Michael Colaco has been postponed 
to 12 January 2015. The judge presiding over the case was unavailable to commence the 
trial on the previously scheduled trial date. The trial, once it commences, is expected to 
take several weeks to complete.	
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For further details please contact  

Michael Scheepers 
Director Investor Relations & Corporate Communications 
michael.scheepers@cavotec.com or +4179502401 
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